
P R I N C E  O F  P E A C E  
SCHOOL COUNCIL MINUTES – MARCH 5, 2019 

 
Those Present:  Jane Shriver, Melinda Yaklin, Kelli Thompson, Kasie Broeckelman, Tracy Day, Jackie Stahl,  

Katie Butenhoff 
 
 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

Thank you to Tracy Day and Jackie Stahl for their 3 years of service as members on the School Advisory Council.  

We begin out Lenten Journey tomorrow. Stations of the Cross, Reconciliation for the students and adoration are all scheduled 
during the Lenten season.  

Our 2nd & 8th graders are preparing for First Eucharist and Confirmation.  

 Our 3rd-8th graders will participate in Kansas Assessments beginning March 28th. Mrs. Shriver shared that Dr. Vince Cascone 
was named the new superintendent for our archdiocese. He is the current principal at Visitation Catholic School in KC, MO. 
Mrs. Shriver also shared that we are still enrolling families for next year and tours are being given on a regular basis. 

The 2019-2020 calendar and tuition rates have been posted. May 6th, which was going to be a teacher in-service day, has become 
a regular school day. Due to the extra instructional hours that the archdiocese requires as well as the extra days Mrs. Shriver 
built into our school calendar, we do not need to add any extra days at the end of the school year to make up for the many snow 
days this school year.    

OTHER INFORMATION SHARED 

Kasie Broeckelman will be attending the Archdiocesan Meetings in regards to school business councils.   Kasie continues to 
work with marketing and  shared the “Welcome to the POP Family” signs that will be given to new families prior to the first 
day of school and the “POP Cardinal” yard signs that families can purchase on the website with class year or sport riders. 

April 30th is the all-parish STREAM night with food trucks and guests from Garmin, St. James, Miege, & St. Thomas Aquinas 
will be present. 

Katie Butenhoff volunteered to review the school handbook and offer suggestions for clarification from the parent perspective.  

Recommendations to PTO for 2019-2020 funding include: Social Studies books, retain fund for repair of projectors, security 

system, and other miscellaneous technology, 2 water fountains, painting rotation around school, and begin adding cubbies/more 

hooks to classrooms if funds allow. 

STRATEGIC PLANNING 

The School Council will work on the strategic plan with planning worksheets starting in September. 

This was the last meeting for the 2018-2019 school year. 
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SCHOOL COUNCIL MEMBERS FOR 2018 -2019  

COUNCIL MEMBER NAME ROLE ON COUNCIL EMAIL ADDRESS 

Father Jerry Pastor frjerry@popolathe.org 

Jane Shriver Principal jshriver@popolathe.org 

Melinda Yaklin Assistant Principal myaklin@popolathe.org 

Kelli Thompson Teacher Representative kthompson@popolathe.org 

Kasie Broeckelman Marketing Representative kbroeckelman@popolathe.org 

Tracy Day 
Parent Representative - Year 3 

St. John Paul II 
tracyday_1@hotmail.com 

Jackie Stahl 
Parent Representative - Year 3 

Prince of Peace 
jackieo@reeceandnichols.com 

Andrew Calovich 
Parent Representative - Year 2 

Prince of Peace 
andrew.calovich@gmail.com 

Scott Richlin 
Parent Representative - Year 2 

Prince of Peace 
srichlin@teksystems.com 

Katie Butenhoff 
Parent Representative - Year 1 

Prince of Peace 
katiepeep@gmail.com 

 


